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Monica Hawkins

From: Michel Champagne <michelchampagne@vianet.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 10:17 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Cc: Donna Maitland
Subject: Seniors Villa of East Ferris 

Bonjour Monica.   A small delegation of the Board of Directors would like to make an expression of interest in the 
surplus land the Municipality owns and was declared surplus that is located at the end of Derland Road.  Please advise as 
to when you could put us on the agenda.  
 
Michel Champagne  
President  
Seniors Villa of East Ferris Inc.  
 
Sent from my iPad 


